
MINUTES FOR APRIL 4, 2017 

VALLEY TOWNSHIP VACANCY BOARD 
 

 

The Special Meeting of the Valley Township Vacancy Board was held on Tuesday, April 4, 

2017, at 7:00 p.m. at the Township Municipal Building, 890 West Lincoln Highway, Coatesville, 

PA.  The purpose of the meeting was to petition the Court of Common Pleas to appoint an 

elector of the Township to the vacant seat of Supervisor and to make the recommendation to the 

Court of the appointee. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Vacancy Board Chairwoman Abby Garzia at 7:05 p.m.  

Those in attendance were Supervisors Christopher Lehenky, Kathy O’Doherty, Patrice Proctor 

and Vacancy Board Chairwoman Abby Garzia. 

 

CITIZENS COMMENTS ON THE AGENDA: 

None 

 

CONSIDERATION TO PETITION THE COURT OF COMMON PLEAS: 

 

Ms. O’Doherty made a motion to request the Vacancy Board Chair to petition the Chester 

County Court of Common Pleas to fill the vacant position of Supervisor.  Mr. Lehenky 

seconded the motion.  Question:  Mr. Lehenky – yes; Ms. O’Doherty – yes; Ms. Proctor – yes. 

 

CONSIDERTION TO MAKE A RECOMMENATION TO THE COURT OF COMMON 

PLEAS: 

 

Ms. O’Doherty made a motion to request the Vacancy Board Chair recommend that the 

Court of Common Pleas appoint Eric Lama as Supervisor.  Mr. Lehenky seconded the 

motion.  Question:  Mr. Lehenky – yes; Ms. O’Doherty – yes; Ms. Proctor – yes. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

 

The meeting was properly adjourned at 7:12 p.m.   

 

 

 

 

Janis A. Rambo 

Township Secretary 


